

THREE ACCIDENTS

Read the three texts and answer the questions below.



A. Naomi

This morning I had an accident while playing football. I tried to kick the ball into the goal but I fell over and broke my leg. The teacher called an ambulance and I was taken to hospital. The doctor has said that I will have to stay here for three days. Tomorrow the doctor will repair the break in my leg. The doctor said that when I get home, I must rest my leg for at least two more weeks.

B. Lisa

Last week I was playing at home with my best friend. We were not playing any sport, but we were running up and down the stairs when I fell down. I hit my teeth badly. My mum took me straight to the dentist's in her car; she didn't have to take me to the hospital. I didn't need an ambulance. The dentist checked my teeth and told me to get some medicine for the pain. He also said that I might have a toothache for a week.



C. Mary Lu

I went to the cinema with my parents to see the latest comedy film. It was very hot in the cinema and I started to feel sick. I then fell on the floor and my mum tried to wake me up. The staff at the cinema called an ambulance. A doctor came with the ambulance and listened to my heart. I woke up and the doctor checked the rest of my body. He said I was fine but he also told me to go home and rest for two days.

	Naomi	Lisa	Mary Lu
1 Which person doesn't need to stay and rest at home?	A	B	C
2 Which person had an accident while playing a sport?	A	B	C
3 Which person travelled in an ambulance?	A	B	C
4 Which person is told to go the chemist's?	A	B	C
5 Which person was seen by a doctor in a hospital?	A	B	C
6 Which person was out with her parents?	A	B	C
7 Which person didn't hurt any part of her body?	A	B	C